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September Knife Notes

The latest word | have on the evasive
club knives is they will be at the Octo-

ber meeting. That is the meeting com-

ing up on October 4.
is truel

| sure hope this

There were 14 present for the Sep-
tember meeting. If you owe a balance
on your knife, please see Randy and
have this taken care of at the meeting.

Member Bill Powell is having some
health issues and we want to keep him
in our thoughts and prayers during this
time. Also, remember the family of
long time member Richard Wood who
recently passed away. Richard will be
greatly missed as an active member
and was always visible and assisting
at the entrance of the shows each
year.

It appears that all shows have
been and are well attended.
That is good news since the
pandemic really cut into it for a
lot of months.

It was reported that Hydrick re-
cently met with a freak accident
of some sort which resulted in
some stitches having to be in-
stalled in his leg! It is good that
he is back to normal at this time.
(what ever normal is!)

Be sure to catch us at the next
meeting, Tuesday October 4, 7
PM at the Greer Recreation
Center.

And just keep in mind: A Bumble
Bee is considerably faster than a
John Deere tractor!

Larry Cox reported that the recent
Kentucky knife show was very well
attended.
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